
   GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

      Wednesday, November 6, 2019 

 

HOT LUNCH: RIB-B-QUE 

              Crispy Chicken Patty 

 

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays   

 

1. Choir Club is starting this November! Mr. Kirby, our new choir teacher, will be holding 

an informational meeting for those interested in singing. Please meet in the orchestra 

room during your lunch period TODAY. Remember to bring your chromebook, your 

voice, and a good attitude. We hope to see you there! 

 

2. The EMM meeting for both 7th and 8th grade is TODAY during lunch.  

Adopt a Beach is this Thursday after school -- permission slips are due today! No 

exceptions. If you can’t make todays lunch meeting there will be another meeting 

tomorrow during lunch!  

 

3. Gurrie’s Speech Team will be meeting after school on Thursday in Mr. Ingwersen’s room 

until 4PM. All are welcome to attend, whether you were at the first Speech Team meeting 

or not. For first time attendees, you’ll get all the info you need to join Speech Team. For 

everyone else, we’ll work with some practice scripts and play some group improv games. 

If you still are interested in joining Speech Team and can’t make the meeting on 

Thursday, see Mr. Ingwersen as soon as possible! 

 

4. The Early Act meeting for 8th grades has been rescheduled to Friday during lunch in 

A208, please see Ms. Zalewska for more information! 

 

5. Are you interested in building an underwater robot but you missed the information 

meetings yesterday? Stop by room 113 to get an application for the club. ALL 

applications are due to Mrs Halper no later than Thursday after school. See Mrs Halper if 

you have any questions. 

 

 

6. The Change War started yesterday during lunch. 7th grade donated $82.25 in silver and 

bills. 8th graders put 67 pennies in the 7th grade jar. This gives 7th graders an adjusted 

total of $81.58. 8th graders gave $98.20 in silver and bills and received 56 pennies from 

the 7th gradde. This brings them to an adjusted total of $97.62.  8th grade starts this war 

in the lead. Will they break the curse of losing to the 7th graders? We’ll see tomorrow 

during lunch. Remember that pennies subtract from the total. Look for that jar of pennies 

you have at home and dump it in the other grade level jar. 


